
 

 

 

 

 
To: City Manager, Dennis Morita 

From: Director of Community Services, Ember Haller 

Date: October 7, 2022 

Subject: Next Regular Scheduled Meeting 

 

  
Summary/Background: 
 
The next Imperial City Library Board regular scheduled meeting falls on Tuesday, November 8, 2022 
which is Election Day. Voters will be using Council Chambers to place their in person votes or drop off 
ballets. Since the room will be occupied, the board will need to cancel this meeting or postpone to 
another date. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 

STAFF REPORT 
Agenda Item No. D-3 

 
 

Imperial City Library Board of Trustees 
Richard Montenegro Brown – President 

Magdalena Altamirano – Trustee 
Rachel Alexis Blackwood – Trustee 

Valentina Estes – Trustee 
Mia Hernandez - Trustee 

 


